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SUMMER 2017

Temporary Realignment of Rose Canyon Bike Path

A temporary bikeway will reroute bicyclists from the existing Rose Canyon Bike Path west along the eastern shoulder of 

the northbound I-5 off-ramp. This protected, temporary two-lane bikeway will be constructed on the outside shoulder of 

the northbound I-5 off-ramp. This will allow crews to relocate existing utilities in the area and build support infrastructure 

for the Mid-Coast Trolley project.

Interim Bike Path

•	People riding bicycles will be directed to use the new interim bike path beginning 

July 25, 2017 through approximately November 2018.

•	The interim bike path will connect the Gilman Drive area just north of State Route 52 

with the Rose Canyon Bikeway under SR-52.

Interim Bike Path Schedule

The Interim path will be used during construction from approximately  

July 2017 – November 2018.
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Work Areas: 

Construction schedules may change with very little notice.


